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Dear Parents/Carers, 

English… This week we started our new topic Dinosaur planet. We used the website DK 

Findout! To research Dinosaurs and fossils. 

                                            

      .    

 

The bug man. 

This week we were lucky enough to have a visit from the bugman.The children had a great 

time,meeting and in some cases touching, arange of reptiles and creepy crawlies.  

 

                     
 
                                        
Next Week: 

English… We will continue to research dinosaurs and collect facts to use in our class  

Maths… We will be revisiting 2D and 3D and comparing the different types of shapes. 

 

Homework  

The children will be working on punctuation different sentences. 

 

PE 

 

From next week Year 1 will be continuing with swimming, so please ensure your child is signed up to 

take part. This is part of the curriculum so all children should be attending. 

 

 

Have a fantastic weekend! 

 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=63AHXghi&id=C20FDB800E9AC8BBB81A1AEFBEADFA3C191E10FA&thid=OIP.63AHXghi894d9woQzVPYMAHaHa&mediaurl=http://img.cdn.schooljotter2.com/sampled/3922444/480/480/notbigger&exph=480&expw=480&q=dk+find+out&simid=608020461980289867&selectedIndex=2

